
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Oxford           Term : Spring term 2 2021     

Together Again! 
We are all so pleased to be back 

together in Oxford Class again. We have 

been spending lots of time chatting and 

catching up with each other. We have 

also been busy with our team building 

exercises like this one; we had to work 

together to pick the box up and tip out all 

of the balls without going inside the 

cones. It took lots of team work and 

communication. After a lot of 

determination, we all did it! It has been 

great seeing how happy everyone is to 

be back in school with all their friends.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have also really enjoyed our outdoor 

PE sessions with Totnes Class. It has been 

really fun to practice our hockey skills and 

of course get our step count up for the 

‘Walk around the World’ challenge! 

 

Important dates: 

Pupils return to school on Monday 19th 

April 

Our Learning 
We have been enjoying weekly Science 

lessons. One of our favourites was finding 

out about the 7 types of plastics and which 

ones are widely recycled. We sorted out lots 

of packaging to find out which ones are 

most commonly found in our homes. We 

also took part on a quiz and found out so 

many facts. Did you know? A disposable 

nappy can take up to up to 500years to 

biodegrade!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Art 
We braved the weather and went outdoors to 

create our own Jackson Pollock style pieces of 

art. Despite the wind , we managed to create 

some amazing pieces of work.  We will be 

pringing them home soon so we will be able to 

talk to you all about our texhnique and Pollock’s 

style. 

 

 

It’s been a fantastic few weeks and we 

are looking forward to many more. 

Happy Easter everyone!   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


